
IS YOUR CHILD RIDING SAFELY? 

 
 

 
“While 96 percent of parents and caregivers believe their child safety seats are installed correctly, research 
shows that 7 out of 10 children are improperly restrained.”  ~ www.seatcheck.org  

 

Let the Dunwoody Police Department’s 
Certified Child Safety Seat Technicians 

check or help install your child safety seat for FREE.  You can also  
register at the event to WIN a Safety 1st BoostApak car seat/bookbag, 

a $70.00 value, donated by North Atlanta Memorial Park. 

       
Friday April 18, 2014 
10:00 am – 2:00 pm 

Kingswood United Methodist Church 
5015 Tilly Mill Road, Dunwoody, GA 30338 

(Parking Lot - Tilly Mill side of the church) 
 

http://www.seatcheck.org/

